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From:    
Sent: 02 September 2022 16:17 
To:
Cc: 
Subject: Strictly Confidential ‐ Copy of letter 
Sensitivity: Confidential 
 
Good afternoon  
 
It was good to speak with you earlier today. Having consulted with our legal team, we are happy to share a 
copy of the provider letter sent yesterday. As I outlined they have indicated they intend to seek Judicial 
Review. I would be grateful if you would keep this strictly confidential and do not share any further.  
 
I have copied in , Head of Education in case you need any further information.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 

  
Executive Director - Education & Children’s Services 
East Lothian Council 
John Muir House 
Haddington 
EH41 3HA    
 

  
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 




